
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 

 
Presentation Day 
Please feel free to invite your friends and family 
to our School Presentation Day Assembly next 
Tuesday 17th at 10am. This is a highlight of our 
school year as we recognise the efforts and 
achievements of students in many areas of their 
school life. If you would like to stay for a cuppa 
after the assembly, please bring a plate of 
morning tea to share. Families are then invited to 
head to The Rock Memorial Pool for a family 
picnic. The P&C will be holding a sausage sizzle 
for your convenience. I understand some families 
may not be able to attend so I will remain at 
school with any students who do not have 
transport to the pool. 
 
 
 

Last Day –Fun Day! (Change in cost of tokens) 
On the final day of school for the students, 
Wednesday 18th December, all students can come 
in casual clothes for a mufti day. In the morning 
we will watch a Christmas movie. After recess the 
year six students will organise some activities for 
the students which will cost $1 for ten tokens. 
Students can purchase as many tokens as they 
wish. All proceeds will go to the SRC for 2014. 
After that each class will have a Christmas/ 
Farewell party for lunch. Please send in a small 
amount of food to share that does not require 
heating or cooling! After lunch we will be having 
some water fun! Students may need to bring a 
change of clothes to wear home. Students do not 
have to join in the water fun if they would prefer 
not to get wet. 
 

2014 Return to School 
Students in years 1 to 6 resume school on Wednesday 29th January. 
Kinder students will complete their Best Start Assessments during this 
week and will commence school on Monday 3rd February 2014. 
 

 
 

 

Merry Christmas to all!
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Year Six Dinner 
 

  
 

Community Christmas Carols 
 

   
 

   


